
Mt. Blue Regional School District 

  129 Seamon Road, Suite 2 

Farmington, Maine 04938 

 

Telephone (207) 778-6571 Fax: (207) 778-4160 
 
January 4th, 2021 
 
 
Dear RSU 9 Community,  
 
We wanted to make you aware that five people associated with ​Mt. Blue High School ​(to 
include the positive case reported on 1/1/21)​ ​and one person associated with ​Academy Hill 
School ​have tested positive for Covid-19.  Given the timing of the holiday break, we have 
determined that there are no close contacts. Our buildings were cleaned and sanitized 
according to CDC guidelines over the break.  
 
The Maine CDC contacted us late this afternoon and informed us there is currently an outbreak 
at ​Mt. Blue Campus​. The Maine CDC defines an outbreak as 3 or more confirmed cases from 
different households within 14 days in a school.  
 
Upon consultation with the Maine CDC this evening, we have determined no changes in 
our educational model or additional safety measures are required at this time. We will 
contact you if we receive further information from the CDC related to our circumstances.  
 
Families and staff, thank you for your diligence in completing your health screening before 
school. It has kept many of our families and staff safe and has prevented exposure to Covid-19.  
 
If your student has tested positive or has been in contact with someone who has tested positive 
for Covid-19, please contact your school.  
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
RSU 9 Central Office Administration and RSU 9 Nursing Team 

 

CHESTERVILLE    FARMINGTON    INDUSTRY    NEW SHARON    NEW VINEYARD    STARKS 

TEMPLE    VIENNA    WELD    WILTON 

Academy Hill School  207-645-4488 

Cape Cod Hill School 207-778-3031 

Cascade Brook School  207-778-4821 

G.D. Cushing School  207-645-2442 

Mt.Blue Middle School 207-778-3511 

Mt.Blue Campus 207-778-3561 

W.G.Mallett School  207-778-3529 


